
            
                 

  
 

 

 

  
 
 
To: Kodey Hewlitt 
Municipality of West Grey 
 
Hello, 
   
 With the great success of our Banner program last fall, we have received several 
inquiries wondering if we are going to be offering it again this fall? Already we have orders for 3 
new banners and interest in several more. 
 Before we can move forward with this however, we need to know if the new Municipal 
Council will be willing to allow us to add additional banners in our communities? We would like 
to see up to 6 additional banners in Durham, 3 in Ayton and if there is an interest, banners in 
Neustadt and Elmwood. 
 We look forward to hearing from you. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Comrade Brian Carr 
RCL Branch 308 Durham 
Poppy Chair 

 


